



#### LITTLE VIKINGS

"Committed To quality Education for our Children's Future"

Volume 10 Issue 10

Jan. 18, 2019

otudent of the Money



<u>Fourth Row</u>: Tyler Langlois, Stevie Brooks, Jack Estelle, Chase Laarman, Braden Wamhoff

<u>Third Row</u>: Alexis Burch, Brooklynn Post, Charlie Eding, Kayla Bracelin, Claire Brenner, Karmindy VanHorn

<u>Second Row</u>: Tuesday Stevens, Corah Baier, Payten Meyer, Ethan Sterken, Kamdin Ramsey, Victoria Brown

First Row: Jeno Pirozzo & Caden Johnson

Hopkins Athletic Boosters Meeting
Thursday, January 24th
6:00pm
High School Media Center

# High School Media Center

#### FOR THE 2018-19 SCHOOL YEAR

\*Dismissed at 11:10AM

### THE NEXT HALF DAY IS: Thursday, February 21st

Friday March 8th Friday, May 3 Thursday, June 6th Friday, June 7th

# Vikings Zunning

#### **Starting MARCH 18th**

WHO: Girls 3rd-5th grades
WHERE: Hopkins Elementary
WHEN: Mondays & Wednesdays

TIME: 3:00-4:30pm COST: \$25

More information to come! (This will take the place of Girls on the Run)

# Valentine Grams

Valentine Gram forms were sent home last week. Please make sure you get those <u>turned in by January</u> <u>23rd</u>. Any orders AFTER the 23rd will not be guaranteed.

Sweetheart Conversation
Suckers are \$1
Plush Owl is \$3



We have some new faces in our building. Please welcome the following student teachers:

Emily Straub in Mrs. Hall's class Sarah Townsend in Mrs. Norg's class Nella Eshbaugh in Mrs. Galligan's class Michelle McDowell in Mrs. DuChene's class

#### Crayola ColorCycle Program

We have started collecting spent (dried up) Crayola markers to be recycled.

We have collection bins in the Kindergarten, 2/3rd grade and 4/5th grade open areas.

If you have some at home please feel free to send them in to school with your child. The more we collect the more we save the environment!

We will be collecting until June. They will be sent to Crayola to be recycled into wax compounds for asphalt and roofing shingles, as well as to generate electricity!





#### REMINDERS

#### GEEK SQUAD IS 1st THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH

(Feb 7th, March 7th, April 11th, May 2nd)

#### NEWSPAPER CLUB IS 1st TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH

(February 5th, March 5th, April 9th & May 7th)

#### STUDENT COUNCIL

MEET THE 1st TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH (Feb. 5th, March 5th, April 9th May 7th & June 4th)

#### **HOPE PARENT GROUP**

(Hopkins Organization of Parents as Educators)

Are you looking for a way to help at school?

Join our HOPE parent group!

The next meeting is

Monday, February 4, 2019 6:00pm



Winter Carnival March 1, 2019 5-7:30pm Mare



## Little Vikings Wrestling

**GRADES**: 1st-9th

**TIME:** 6:30pm-8:30pm

**COST**: \$20.00 Per Child (checks payable to Hopkins Wrestling)

WHEN: Tuesday & Thursday Nights

WHERE: Hopkins Elementary Cafeteria

Here are the dates: January 8, 10, 15, 17, 22, 24, 29 & 31 February 5, 7, 12, 14, 19, 21, 26 & 28

For more information contact: Joel Eding at 616-218-0165





#### **AUDITION INFORMATION!!**

If you are interested in trying out for Little Shop of Horrors Musical please pick up an audition packet in your school office, if you haven't already. Then, you must sign up for 1 audition date. Sign up sheets will be posted on January 14 after school and ONLY posted outside the middle school front office.

Audition music tracks can be found on YouTube. Search "Hopkins Musical Channel" to find the recordings.

Audition dates are Monday, January 28th from 5:30-8:30pm **OR** Tuesday, January 31st from 3:30-5:30pm

Any Q's e-mail Jill DuChene at jillduch@hpsvikings.org

#### **END OF DAY ARRANGEMENTS**

Please call the office BEFORE 2:00pm If you are calling to make different arrangements for your child. The office is extremely busy at the end of the day and we don't want any child going to the wrong place. If you have made arrangements with your child in the morning, and you did not send a note or call the school with those arrangements, your child may not be able to do those arrangements. Please call or send a note letting us know of any changes. We try our hardest to keep your children safe. Please help us continue. Thank you!